
Kenmore Board of  Trade  

Robert Y. Bowman, Deputy Mayor for Economic        

Development for the City of Akron, was our primary 

speaker at the May 4th General Lunch Meeting.  Samu-

el D. DeShazior, Deputy Planning Director was also pre-

sent and filled in as did Richard A. Merolla, Director of 

Public Service. 

 

Mr. Bowman discussed transitioning Akron to the Glob-

al Economy.  One industrial job (new product      produc-

tion etc.) creates 2½ non-basic (service) jobs. The chal-

lenge, then, is to transition to a technology manufactur-

ing base with innovative new products    using our 

strength.  The City has an innovative strategy which it 

calls the Bridge Strategy.  The City is using the Akron 

Global Business Accelerator to attract business in other 

countries.  So far the City is working with      businesses 

in Chemnitz, Germany; Netanya, Israel; China and Fin-

land. 

 

What has been and is being done in the Kenmore Community was also discussed. 

Our general meetings have been excellent and have 

been well attended. 

 

Some of us attended the Thanksgiving in May gathering 

at Open M on Friday May 6th, which was sponsored by 

South Akron Board of Trade. 

 

David Culbertson 

President 

P R E S I D E N T ’S  M E S S A G E  

June 2011  

GOOD  THINGS  ARE  HAPPENING   
IN  THE  KENMORE  COMMUNITY  

 

Kenmore Board 

of Trade Officer  

Phone Numbers 

 

President 

David Culbertson 

330.753.1151 

 

1st Vice President 

Roger Ormsby 

330.548.4241 

 

Membership  

Chairman 

& Treasurer 

John Buntin Jr. 

330.745.5530 

 

Secretary 

Bud Couts 

330.785.4737 

Let us hear from you  

on what you 

would like us to do  

in our community.  

Help us work  

in our community  

to make it even better. 

Welcome our new members: 
Construction Mechanics, Inc. 

Connie Hudson 

1445 Industrial Parkway 

Akron, Ohio  44310-2601 

 

Lariat Machine, Inc. 

Richard L. Schaack 

826 Cleveland Road 

Ravenna, Ohio 44266-2029 

 

The Guitar Department 

Edward M. Michalec 

972 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio 44314-2150 

 

Third Financial Service Corp. 

Tracy Parker 

762 Mallison Avenue 

Akron, Ohio 44307-1801 

Thanksgiving in May 
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General 

meetings of  

The Kenmore  

Board Of Trade  

are held  

the first 

Wednesday of  

each month  

 11:45 am. 

at  

The Church  

On The Boulevard  

754 Kenmore Blvd.  

Akron, OH 44314 

K E N M O R E  B O A R D  O F  T R A D E  G E N E R A L  M E E T I N G  

The Speaker for June 1, 2011 is Stephen T. Washington, Finance Instructor for the 
University of Akron.  He has an extensive background in research, trading and mar-
keting of equity securities and managed investment products.  He has developed 
and successfully marketed several managed investment products focused on women 
and minority investors including The American Diversity Growth Trust and the 
Victory Lakefront Fund.  Mr. Washington is the Director of the William and Rita 
Fitzgerald Institute for Entrepreneurial Studies at the University of Akron and In-
structor of Finance.  This will be an interesting meeting. 

U P C O M I N G  I M P O R T A N T  E V E N T S  

West Akron Board of Trade Annual Charity Golf Outing 
 

June 24, 2011 at Barberton Brookside Country Club, 3727 Golf Course Road, Norton, OH 

44203 

Registration starts @ 9:02 am., Shotgun starts @ 10:43 am. 

Hole in One Contest—$10,000 Grand Prize, Monitored by www.Verishot.com 

Sponsorship Levels: 

Harvester—Event Sponsor—$1,000 

-  includes golf team entrant fees, custom banner with logo, special recognition & advertising. 

Brew Master—Beverage Sponsor—$800 

-  includes custom banner with logo on beverage cart, special recognition and advertising. 

King Kreole—Lunch Sponsor—$400 

-  includes signs on each cart, special recognition and advertising. 

Top Chef—Contest Sponsor—$100 

-   includes custom banner at registration, special recognition and advertising. 

Caesar—Hole Sponsor—$50 

-   includes custom sign at one hole, special recognition. 

All proceeds benefit Akron-Canton Regional Food Bank. 

Southeast Board and The Akon Board of Trade 1st Annual 

Portage Lakes Treasure Hunt 

Monday, June 13, 2011 at 5:30 pm.   

Cost: $7.00 for tickets in advance or $10.00 at the door. 

Place: Dietz’s Landing, 401 W. Turkeyfoot Lake Rd. (St. Rt. 619) - 330-644-2628 

$20.00 per person: includes Pontoon Boat Ride, Hors d’oeuvres, prizes, surprises, cash bar 

Boats leave promptly at 6:00 pm.  RSVP by June 8th. 

Contact: Shirley Workman—330-773-7272, Jim Docs—330-645-1000 or  

Kay Lukac—330-283-5771 

For more information contact: 

Cheryl Cox—Phone: 330-928-4133, email: ccco@prodigy.net 

Connie Delehanty—Phone: 330-836-4239, email: cdelehanty@printplususa.com 

Join us at the meeting on June 1, 2011 at 11:45 am. at  

The Church On The Boulevard, 754 Kenmore Boulevard. 

 

Remember this date: 

August 3, 2011 

Keith Shy, the Director 

of Metro Parks, will be 

the speaker at our 

Mud Run 

Golf Course Outing. 

This is a big event 

with golf activities  

and prizes. 


